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The UK Fire Service national table tennis championships will be held in Hackney, London next month.

Open to all UK Fire Service serving and retired staff, the event features men’s and women’s open singles, mixed
open doubles, veterans’ mixed singles and doubles, a mixed consolation singles and a newcomers singles
competition.

The event is from 9am-4pm on Sunday November 7 at Britannia Leisure Centre, Pitfield Street, Hackney, N1 5FT.

For further details, email chris.beckley.tt@gmail.com or text 07958 735935.
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